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Mike Steward, spokesperson for the family of Sarah Widmer, requested the Warren 
County Prosecutor’s Office release the following statement on the family’s behalf: 
 
 “On behalf of my mother and our family we are relieved that the trial is behind us and 
that justice has been served for Sarah.  Nothing we do will bring her back to us, but we feel we 
can now move on with our lives like Sarah would have wanted.  We would like to thank the 
Warren County Prosecutor’s Office for their diligence and hard work as well as the victim 
advocates for all of their support these past 2.5 years.  No further comments will be made from 
our immediate or extended family. We request that the media respects this decision." 
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